VIB: Approval of State Bank on request of changing Nguyen Chi Thanh office
On 31/01/2018, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced approval of State Bank for request of changing Nguyen Chi Thanh office under Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank, Ba Dinh Branch from ICC Plaza Building, No. 71 Nguyen Chi Thanh, Lang Ha ward, Dong Da District, Hanoi to 1st Floor, Tower A, HUDTOWER Office Building, No. 37 Le Van Luong, Nhan Chinh ward, Thanh Xuan District, Hanoi.

